What is a Wednesday Folder?

Each Wednesday, your child will bring home a Wednesday

Folder containing any information from the office, special interest groups (i.e., P.T.A., Clubs, etc..). These will be on the right side of the folder. On the left side pocket of the folder will contain homework class work that was submitted and checked by either myself or your student. 

Please take time each weekend to review the

work and discuss what your child has been working on

in school. 

Please return the Wednesday Folder to school on Thursdays. If you have questions or concerns about any materials or items that are in this folder please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Thanks for your support!
